Alderman David L. Maack

OFFICE OF THE FIFTH DISTRICT ALDERMAN

November 25, 2008
To: The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Couneil
From: David L. Maack

5 District Alderman

Memo Re:  Horlick High School Digital Sign
Jenni Chap, 1906 Exie St, Racine, WI 53402, would like to discuss with the appropriate
committees the possibility of having a no parking restriction on Erie Street during snow

emergencies. :

Thank you for your consideration.



